Gallatin County High School FFA
70 Wildcat Circle
Warsaw, KY  41095


Katie Howell
Katie.brown@gallatin.kyschools.us

agricultural teacher



Heather Hill
Heather.hill@gallatin.kyschools.us
agricultural teacher

[image: image1.jpg]







Dear Board of Education;





Mary Young, a member of our FFA Alumni, has graciously offered to donate $500 to our FFA chapter to begin a “Blue Jacket Blessings” program.  Through this program students that are not able to afford an FFA jacket ($50) can have one donated to them or borrow one from the chapter.  The $500 will go towards the purchase of new jackets and the recycling of jackets donated to the chapter by past members.  We think this would be an extremely beneficial program that would greatly enhance the ability of students to feel as though they can be a part of our program and participate in all that we have to offer.  Please allow our chapter to accept this wonderful donation and begin the Blue Jacket Blessings!





Sincerely,














Heather Hill


Katie Brown-Howell





Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal, 06/07/2012
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